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From: Tina Capolupo
To: foil
Cc: Jeffrey Salvatore
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Foil Request - Water Distribution Syst Replace/Improv 2023-2025
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This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon!

Mark Cerrone, Inc. would like to Foil Request entire bid results for the following project:

Water Distribution System Replacements & Improvements Contract
May 1, 2023 to April 30, 2025
Project No. 202300009

Thank you,

Tina Capolupo | Estimating
Secretary

MARK CERRONE, INC.

2368 Maryland Ave., Niagara
Falls, NY 14305

O: 716-282-5244 F: 716-282-
5245
tcapolupo@markcerrone.com

www.markcerrone.com

NOTICE: The message and any subsequent responses were generated by an employee of Mark Cerrone,
Inc. This communication is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error
and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If
you received this email in error, please contact the sender immediately. Any views or opinions presented
are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Mark Cerrone, Inc. or its
subsidiaries. Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other
defects which might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no responsibility is
accepted by Mark Cerrone, Inc. or its subsidiaries for any loss or damage arising in any way from the
receipt or use thereof. - MCIEMP20161001A
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